Celebrating Harmony for Humanity
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U.S. Consulate Recife, October 17, 2007 - Across the world during the month of October, musical events are organized to remember Daniel Pearl, a U.S. journalist who was kidnapped and brutally murdered in Karachi, Pakistan, in January 2002.  Daniel was also a classically trained violinist who used his passion for music to form friendships across cultural divides.  After his murder, his family and friends established an annual Daniel Pearl Music Day, which uses the universal language of music to inspire hope and brotherhood across national, ethnic and religious divisions.  
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Daniel Pearl’s legacy of bridging cultures through music and promoting tolerance for diversity was celebrated for the first time in Recife, Brazil, as the American School chorus and band performed with a 15-member band from a local NGO (CERVAC) for children with mental and physical disabilities.  The American and Brazilian youths inspired the audience to carry on Daniel’s message by expressing their desire for an end to prejudice and to make a better world.  
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The Consulate also co-sponsored three Daniel Pearl-dedicated performances by ARIA, a leading dance academy and social project for underprivileged children. Over 1,500 people attended these performances in Recife’s reknowned baroque-style Santa Isabel Theater.  The Consul, Diana Page,  delivered opening remarks at each performance, and ARIA’s Director expressed solidarity by calling attention to the importance of freedom of press, noting the passing of local famous journalist, Orismar Rodrigues.
